
 

   

 

                               25.10.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I’m delighted to inform you that our operations are running smoothly and efficiently. Stable 
energy and water supplies ensure that our production processes continue without interruption. 
All our equipment is functioning at optimal performance levels, with no issues to report. This 
enables us to meet our production targets effectively and maintain the high standards you 
expect from us. Our dedicated team at Centravis remains fully engaged, motivated, and 
prepared to address any challenges that may arise. 
 
     Thank you for your continued confidence in Centravis. Together, we will continue to reach 
new heights and contribute positively to our industry’s future.  
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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